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Louise Andreasen

AFP 75

Dear Inspector,

| write with regard to the Sunnica Sola Farm EN010106 Application.
| have lived in the hamlet of Badlingham ||| 2nd my family have farmed the land
adjacent to the proposed site all of that time.

| feel that the Sola farm will take good productive farm land out of use at a time when the
country should be looking to produce more home grow food not less.

Sunnica are telling us that the land is of such poor quality that nothing worth while will grow.
This is simply not true.

We have an national award-winning farmer in the hamlet of Badlingham. Winning prizes for the
quality of the potatoes.

This is productive land producing good yields of Potatoes, onions, carrots, parsnips , wheat and
barley.

Three independent soil experts and Natural England have all classed the land as at least 50%
BMV, yet Sunnica state that it is only 3.8% BMV. If the land is of such poor quality as they say it
would not be possible to grow these crops.

How can there be such a difference in the findings from Mr Daniel Baird’s soil report and those
of 3 independent soil experts, Natural England and the British Soil Science .

Although Natural England have consulted with Sunnica, they have not taken the time to talk to
the local community and farmers.

Even when a request has been made through the Say No To Sunnica Action Group.

Please do not accept the sunnica report without doing at least an independent survey of the site.

Yours Sincerely

Louise Andreasen
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